REPORT OF THE
NCAA DIVISION II WOMEN’S BASKETBALL COMMITTEE
OCTOBER 2, 2024, VIDEOCONFERENCE

ACTION ITEMS.

¢ None.

INFORMATIONAL ITEMS.

1. Welcome and introductions. The committee welcomed the two new members and provided
introductions. Staff provided an overview of the meeting cadence with the Division II Men’s
Basketball Committee, which includes, at a minimum, four joint meetings annually to ensure
consistency between the two championships where necessary.

2. 2025 championship planning. The committee received an update on the planning efforts for
the 2025 Division II Women’s Elite Eight, including information on the August site visit to
Pittsburgh.

3. 2026-28 bid process. The committee was reminded of the site selection announcement
planned for 1 p.m. Eastern time, Oct. 2.

4. Future meetings.

a. Oct. 9 (joint videoconference with the Division II Men’s Basketball Committee).
b. Dec. 11 (joint videoconference with the Division II Men’s Basketball Committee)
c. Feb. 5 (joint videoconference with the Division II Men’s Basketball Committee).
d. April 28-29 (annual meeting in Indianapolis).

Committee Chairs: Erika Wallace, Wayne State University (Michigan)
Staff Liaisons: Karen Kirsch, Championships and Alliances

Division II Women’s Basketball Committee
Oct. 2, 2024, Videoconference

Attendees:

Amy Anderson, Arkansas Tech University.

Jenepher Banker, Daemen University.

Christine Collins-Kiernan, Concordia University Irvine.

Allie De Witt, Mountain East Conference.

Randy Loggins, Converse University.

Tiffany McCampbell, Colorado School of Mines.

Erika Wallace, Wayne State University (Michigan).

Stephanie Yelton, University of West Florida.
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Absentees:

None.

Guests in Attendance:

None.

NCAA Staff Support in Attendance:

Karen Kirsch, Championships and Alliances.

Other NCAA Staff Members in Attendance:

Kerstin Hunter.
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